

An amazing trip

Liz is excited. She is travelling to Asia with her mom. It's the first time they travel out of their country, United States of America. They are flying to Hong Kong. After staying in Hong Kong for three nights, they will travel on their cruise ship to Shanghai and Beijing.

"Beijing is inland, so we will take a two-hour bus ride to get there from the port. I don't remember the name of the port. I'm going to visit the Great Wall, the Tiananmen Square and the Forbidden City. It's going to be super fun!" she told her neighbour Jane five days before the trip.

The cruise ship goes from Beijing (China) to Pusan in South Korea, and finally to Tokyo. Liz and her mum know that when you go by ship, you sometimes get sick. They will wash their hands every 30 minutes and they will take masks in their luggage.

From Tokyo, they come back in a flight to Los Angeles.

The trip lasts three weeks and it costs \$2,800 each.

Vocabulary

Inland: in the middle of a country, away from the sea

Told: past tense of the verb "tell"

Sick: ill

ACTIVITIES

1. Which cities do they visit? Write them in chronological order.

.....

2. True (T) or false (F).

- Liz is travelling to America with her mom.
- They live in USA.
- The first place they visit is Shanghai.
- They go to Beijing by ship.
- Liz talked to her cousin Jane five days before the trip.
- They take a plane from Tokio to Los Angeles.

3. Choose the correct answer.

- They stay in Hong Kong for...

Two days

Three days

Thirteen days

- They go from the port of Beijin to the centre by...

Bus

Horse

Car

- The trip is long.

Two weeks

Three days

Three weeks

4. Answer the following questions:

- What do they visit in Beijing?

.....

- How often will they wash their hands during the cruise?

.....

- How much does the trip cost?

.....

